
You have been given this card because you have been prescribed Ruatine® (Isotretinoin).
Please read this card and the package information leaflet thoroughly before starting your treatment with Ruatine® 
(Isotretinoin).

Reminder for Men and Women 
Do not share this medication with anybody and return any unused capsules back to the pharmacy.
You should not donate blood during treatment with this medicine and for one month after stopping.

Important information to know
Isotretinoin must not be taken during pregnancy. Isotretinoin can seriously harm an unborn baby if a pregnant 
woman takes it.
If you become pregnant or think you might be pregnant, stop taking Isotretinoin immediately and contact your doctor.
If you have any questions or concerns about taking Isotretinoin, talk to your doctor or pharmacist.

What you must do: 
You must use effective contraception before, during and for 1 month after stopping treatment with Isotretinoin.
You must not become pregnant while taking Isotretinoin, or for 1 month after stopping treatment.
You must attend regular follow-up visits and have regular pregnancy testing, ideally every month.

Call for reporting
Pregnancies occurring during treatment and within 1 month following discontinuation of treatment should be 
reported.

Cigalah Group
Sharafiyyah District - Al Yousfia Building
P.O. Box 19435 - Ali Bin Abi Taleb Street, Jeddah, 21435 Saudi Arabia
Tel: +966-12-6148259 - Mob: +966-539455825 - Fax: +966-12-6148458
Email: drug-safety@cigalah.com.sa - moghamdi@cigalah.com.sa

The National Pharmacovigilance Centre (NPC) Saudi Food and Drug Authority (SFDA)
SFDA call center: 19999
Toll free phone: 8002490000 - Fax: +966-11-2057662
E-mail: npc.drug@sfda.gov.sa - Website: http://ade.sfda.gov.sa/
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